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Welcome to the Summerl! It's lovely to see everyone again. Here are
some highlights from this week's camp!

SESUMHER PART






ACTIVE

Bouncy Castle







STAFF SHOUTOUT

We are very happy to welcome Rifat to
the team as a new Sports Coach and Play
Worker. He's settled in really quickly and
has had the kids getting active & having
some fun right away!

More photos can be found on our Facebook page.

There are still spaces available for next week - book through MagicBooking_here!

Thanks for a great week,
Amy Garner Buchanan
Camp Canary Manager


http://facebook.com/campcanarylondon
https://campcanary.magicbooking.co.uk/

